
APPLY.DRDFS.ORG

OCTOBER 26, 2020  AT 11:59 P.M.
SUBMIT YOUR APPLICATION BY

APPLY TODAY FOR DETROIT REGIONAL DOLLARS FOR
SCHOLARS NEXT LEVEL SCHOLARS PROGRAM

TAKE YOUR EDUCATION TO THE NEXT LEVEL

CALLING ALL

A Program of Detroit Regional Dollars for Scholars®

MASON



NEXT LEVEL SCHOLARS PROGRAM?
WHAT IS THE

QUESTIONS?
Call Dollars for Scholars at 734-455-2849, email info@drdfs.org, or visit drdfs.org for more information.

 Student visits apply.drdfs.org.

 Student completes the application and clicks “submit” prior to October 26, 2020 at 11:59 P.M.

 Once the application is submitted, the student receives an email confirmation of the submission.

 The parent/guardian receives an email asking for their signature on release forms.

  The parent/guardian clicks the link in the email to sign the release forms, completes the application 
           with their signatures and clicks “submit.” Parent/guardian forms must also be completed by the 

  11:59 P.M. on October 26, 2020.

 Completed applications will be reviewed and students will be notified by November 23, 2020 of their
            admission to the program.

HOW TO APPLY

Senior year focuses on 
completing the steps it takes to 
reach the next level of education
after high school. With FAFSA 
completion, post-secondary 

application assistance, financial 
aid workshops, etiquette 

training and more, students 
are guided through the process 
of accessing higher education.

PREPARE
At the end of senior year, students
celebrate their accomplishments 
at the post-secondary decision
day and �begin their enrollment

journey with� Dollars for Scholars
as alumni. Through summer 

programming, alumni activities, 
leadership opportunities and a 

scholarship, �students are 
equipped to take successful 

�steps to life after high school.

SUCCEED
Sophomore and junior years �of
programming include campus� 

visits to help students understand 
�their post-secondary fit and 

gain the �knowledge they need 
to succeed. �Through interactive 
presentations, SAT preparation 

and post-secondary �exploration, 
students are introduced to

numerous opportunities for
their future.

INSPIRE

Only 10 students are selected each year for the Next Level Scholars Program at Mason High School.  Students 
must be interested in continuing their education after high school. There is no cost for students to join the 

program. For more information, visit drdfs.org today or contact your high school adviser, Steve Bowers.


